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MASSES AND INTENTIONS
THIS WEEKEND OF

MAY 4-5, 2019
Saturday
5:00 PM 
Mass 

   Intention: In honor of St. Joseph for a favor granted
  Requested By:  Ingrid Moore
Sunday
8:00 AM 
Mass 
   Intention: Vincent Weiss (Health)
  Requested By:  Bruce & Trudy Vanderhoof
Sunday
10:30 AM 
Mass


Intention: St. Therese Parishioners
WEEK OF
MAY 6-10, 2019
Monday 

No Mass
Tuesday                    

No Mass
Wednesday      

No Mass
Thursday

No Mass
Friday

No Mass
WEEKEND OF
MAY 11-12, 2019
Saturday
5:00 PM
 Mass 
   Intention:  First Communion Students
Sunday
8:00 AM 
 Mass 
   Intention: St. Therese Parishioners
Sunday
10:30AM
Mass
  Intention:  For All Mothers
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DAILY SCRIPTURE READINGS

Daily Readings may be found at the
www.USCCB.org website.

BLESSED SACRAMENT CHAPEL

VASE FLOWERS

Perpetual living memorial for Anna Lupei


  ST. THERESE’S TABERNACLE CANDLE
May 6-12, 2019
In Memory of For Abused Children

GIFT GIVING UPDATE

Fiscal Year 7/1/18 through 6/30/2019
Annual operating expense budget:
 $604,400.00
Offertory Totals--April 28, 2019
Actual donations 4/28/2019: $4,843.35
Gifts were in envelopes and in loose cash/checks 

Other donations 4/28/2019 not used for

 operations totaled $632.00
In addition we received E-giving support this week totaling $2,221.50
With a Weekend Mass attendance 8:00 and 10:30 AM total 224
"No one shall appear before the LORD empty-handed, but each of you with as much as he can give, In proportion to the blessings which the LORD, your God, has bestowed on you."
EASTER OFFERINGS
The Easter season presents a wonderful opportunity for St. Therese to thank those individuals and families that support the church throughout the year with their time, talent and financial contributions.  And, with services well attended during this season, it is a good opportunity to extend a warm welcome to our new and returning congregation members.  We hope that you also will be generous with your time and financial support.  To assist everyone in making the consistent offerings that are so important to us, we are pleased to offer the option of giving electronically.  Please visit www.sttheresechurch.info to help us continue to receive consistent donations.  May Christ’s light shine upon you and your families!

We can accept Visa, MasterCard, Discover,
and American Express, debit cards and savings/checking drafts.
MAY SECOND COLLECTIONS
 May 4/5
    MMR Fund (Major Maintenance & Repair)

May 25/26     Diocesan Home Missions
BINGO UPDATE

   Bingo update not available for April 29.
    Plea to the Parish:  The Charitable Gaming Board is seeking Board Members as well as volunteers on Monday nights.  To volunteer for Bingo, please call Terry 824-9028 or Carol 694-4915 or come in on Monday nights and check it out.
TREASURE HUNTER GUIDES WANTED
This year’s VBS is on a treasure hunt and is looking for volunteers to help on the expedition.  Those interested in sharing stories, crafts and music are invited to contact Nadine McGrady at 693-5939 or N.McGrady@StThersGlo.org to help organize and plan our program.
REASON TO NOT BE A CATECHIST #3:
“I’m not that holy…just a regular person…I’m not sure have anything to share.”

Response: Teaching Formation is not just about memorizing facts, it is also about helping our youth develop a relationship with God and to know Jesus Christ through his Church.  If you feel God is inspiring you to be a catechist, you probably already have a relationship with Him that developed gradually over time.  Being a catechist is sharing parts of your journey with your students—the joy
 
BABY SHOWER FOR CATHOLIC CHARITIES

Social Ministry will be collecting baby items for the Catholic Charities Office in Newport News.  They are in need of the following items to help families in our area.  Please bring your donations to church from May 4-12.  The Catholic Charities staff is very grateful for your support.  This year there is a special need for boys clothing—sizes newborn to 12 months, socks, infant baby wash, baby shampoo, washcloths, bibs, and bottles.  


SMALL CHRISTIAN COMMUNITY ANNUAL FUNDRAISER—BREAD FOR LIFE FOOD PANTRY
The Small Christian Communities Annual Fundraiser for the Bread for Life Food Pantry is Thursday, May 9th, at the Ware River Yacht Club.  Please purchase your $25 ticket donation this weekend.  All proceeds directly benefit the food pantry as the food is funded by other members of St. Therese.  Come enjoy Charlie Woerner’s BBQ recipes and have a good time. 



THERESIAN’S FREE PLANT SWAP
All parishioners are invited to the Theresian's free plant swap on Saturday, May 18th, from 10:00 until 11:30.

Please bring your yard and house plants to swap, or feel free to enjoy donated plants for your yard and home.  The plant swap will be held in the Church parking lot near the sidewalk and lawn of the "Fort" facing the Food Pantry.
NEIGHBORHOOD CHRISTIAN COMMUNITY
Neighborhood Christian Community 8 is set to launch! Please check the map in the Gathering Space to find out if this is your area, and if so, fill out the contact form on the counter next to the map so you can receive an invitation. This is the Tanyard Landiing – Sign Pine Roads area. Diane Coppola has graciously offered to host the gathering at her home on May 8th, Wednesday evening at 7:00pm. Father Jim will offer Mass, followed by social time. Questions? Contact Kerry Fallon in the parish office at 804-693-5939 or k.fallon@stthersglo.org


 COMMUNITY FOOD PANTRY
We always need help:  Volunteers, Drivers, and Donations

Remember the Pantry on “Forget-Me-Not” Sundays 2nd Weekend of each month for donations of non-perishable foods
For information, please contact:

Monique Raposa

cell: 804-694-9366

email: bflpantry@gmail.com
CAREFREE SENIORS
We would like to invite everyone 60 or over to attend our unorganized group “Carefree Seniors” we meet the third Wednesday of every month for about an hours.  Each quarter we have a fun session, an excursion to a local site and an educational program.  This month on May 15 we will have a presentation from Hogge Funeral Services, “Why Preplanning is a gift to your family.” We will begin at 1:00 PM in the Church social hall.  You and your friends are invited to attend, even if they are not members of St. Therese.  We call ourselves “unorganized” as there is no president, no minutes, no dues.  We are just carefree.  Any questions, please contact Pat Snyder at 757-532-2777 or pbspat@gmail.com or Frank Rivera at 804-210-1473 or cisco7@cox.net. 



FIRST COMMUNION
First Communion will be held on Saturday, May 11, at the 5:00 PM Mass.  We ask that you please keep the 11 children receiving their First Eucharist in your prayers.
PRAYER OF ATONEMENT

Our church, especially its bishops, must continually seek forgiveness for our failures from those who have suffered as a result of those failures.  So let us pray for all victims of abuse, and express sorrow for the failure of Church leaders, let us seek forgiveness for our sins, and ask for the guidance of the Holy Spirit in the ongoing healing of the People of God. Amen  

(excerpt from Bishop Barry C. Knestout’s invitation to Pray for Victims of Abuse issued August 15, 2018)
 “Come, have your breakfast.”





Third Sunday of Easter





May 5, 2019








